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SHANTINIKETAN INDIAN SCHOOL, DOHA-QATAR 

             Circular No. : SIS-Cir./25/2022-2023                    Date: 16.11.2022                                               

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS - CLASSES I to XII  

 

Dear Parent, 
 

Shantiniketan Indian School conveys our best regards and greetings to you all!!! 

We are very much pleased to inform you of our move to increase the stock of our school 
library by the start of the new academic year. After the innovative drive D.E.A.R Project 
(Drop Everything And Read) initiated in this academic year, we see more students visit 
our library on a daily basis and enjoy reading books comfortably on beanbags. We 
allotted library periods for the Middle Section students too. 

To boost up the process of reading and to give a variety of experience to the new 
generation, we are determined to upscale the stock in the school library in another two 
-three months. Kindly support us with your suggestions and feedback. We will appreciate 
your remarks. 

Let us pave a better way of reading that moulds the dreams and imaginations of the new 
citizens. 

Looking forward to your suggestions. 

 
Google form link for your suggestions: https://forms.gle/NN5q8gfQt8szgzqk8 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Warm Regards,  
Dr. Salil Hassan 

Vice Principal 

https://forms.gle/NN5q8gfQt8szgzqk8

